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FULTON COUNTY GOVERNMENT  

 

Fulton County Seeking Applications from Nonprofit 

Partners for Programs to Serve Youth. 
The application deadline is March 29, 2024, at 3 p.m. 

 

ATLANTA – The Fulton County Department of Community Development is seeking requests 

for proposals from organizations providing services designed to help youth obtain professional 

skills. Community Development through the Department of Purchasing announced the release 

of the 2024 American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) Summer Youth Job Training Program 

(SYJTP) Request for Proposals (RFP) on Wednesday, February 28, 2024. Participating youth 

will gain professional hands-on experience through paid summer jobs. 

 

Organizations responding to the RFP are strongly encouraged to attend the upcoming virtual 

Pre-Proposal Conference and Technical Assistance Workshop to receive detailed information 

regarding the ARPA SYJTP Program RFP and to address questions and 

concerns.  Representatives from the Fulton County Department of Community Development 

and the Department of Purchasing & Contract Compliance will be available to discuss the 

program and to answer any questions.  

 

The Virtual Pre-Proposal Conference and Technical Assistance Workshop will be held on the 

following date:  

Tuesday, March 12, 2024 

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

 

Applicants can register for the Virtual Pre-Proposal Conference and Technical Assistance 

workshop using the following Zoom link: 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0rc-6prDwuHt1wNM6XxZnQMFjOVJ-cw9Ds 
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*Zoom Meeting ID and Password will be provided to those who register for this date.    

Responses to the RFP are to be received online via Fulton County WebGrants no later than 

Friday, March 29, 2024, at 3 p.m. Absolutely no proposals will be accepted after 3 p.m. The 

RFP document and supporting documents can be downloaded from the Fulton County 

Purchasing Department Bid page website: https://www.bidnetdirect.com/georgia/fultoncounty   

and via Fulton County WebGrants: https://fulton.dullestech.net.  

 

For more Fulton County news, sign up for the weekly e-newsletter #OneFulton at 

https://goo.gl/Nb1L84. You can also visit Fulton County’s website at www.fultoncountyga.gov 

or connect with Fulton County government on Twitter at @FultonInfo or Facebook at 

@fultoninfo. 
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